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From: pcallie@comcast.net

Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2015 3:15 PM
To: Paul Braun

Cc: Deborah Neuser

Subject: 924 York St - Proposed Demolition
Hi Paul,

| have this request:

Request by Peter Allie, agent for 924 York Street, LLC, for the approval of a demolition / razing permit

application for the structures, in excess
Thanks,

Peter Allie

of 100,000 cubic feet, located at 924 York Street.



